
AH Committee 

From: mark albers <omwao@icloud.com > 

Sent: Tuesday, September 24, 2019 2:25 PM 

To: AH Committee 

Subject: Opposed to Makila Farms Project 

Sent from my iPad 

Aloha Committee Members, 

We are stating our opposition to FAST TRACKING Makila Farms or any housing development that 
includes Market rate dwellings in West Maui. 

It is not right that no environmental impact study is required for this large project. 

CPAC is trying to do their job of helping to form a community plan of RESPONSIBLE development 
that would focus on affordable housing and this large project is basically just like the one that was 
recently denied 

Because of its density and the large number of Market rate homes, The Makila Farms proposal 
undermines all the hard work that the residents in the neighborhood have been working on .....also 
known as "We Are West Maui." It does not comply with the Values of the surrounding community as 
it's impact would be detrimental not only to the environment but also to the quality of life of the 
surrounding Neighborhoods and west Maui in general. 

Sincerely, 	Suzanne Albers 


